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On Wednesday, June 10th, there will be cap and gown pick-up for all seniors.  Cars will only enter the campus through the top of Grove Avenue entrance and exit the campus through Mason Drive.  Once you arrive at the school, you will proceed down the straightway.  You will be instructed by a teacher once you are on the straightway.  Tables will be set up alphabetically.  Car will pull up to appropriate table and roll down window to pick up cap and gown.    
Schedule is as follows:  Last Name A – L – 10am through 12pm
                                          Last Name M – Z – 1pm through 3pm
After you pick up your cap and gown, you will proceed to drive to the Senior Parking Lot where you will drop off the following:
· Textbooks – Please mark the inside cover of all books you return with your full name & teacher’s name, period and school year.
· Chromebooks – Please remember to return your charger
· Driving Placards – if your car was registered this school year
· Hall Locks 
· Physical Education Locks
· Uniforms – Should be in a bag with your name clearly marked on the bag and the sport you played.  
In the event of inclement weather, Cap and gown pick-up as well as textbook returns, etc. will be scheduled for Friday, June 12th.  Same time schedule as above.



